NOTICE OF PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE YEAR 2015
COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that Colorado City Metropolitan District's proposed budget, for
the 2015 budget year has been submitted to the Colorado City Metropolitan District
Board of Directors, Colorado City, Colorado.

A copy of the proposed budget is on file for public review in the Office of the Finance
Director, 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd., Colorado City, Colorado; such proposed budget will
be considered at the Regular meeting of the Colorado City Metropolitan District Board of
Directors to be held on Tuesday, December 9, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.

Any interested elector of Colorado City Metropolitan District may file an objection to the
proposed budget at any time prior to the final budget adoption.

The schedule of the budget meetings as shown below:
N Tuesday, October 28, 2014 at 6:00pm
* Tuesday, November 18, 2014 at 6:00pm

Dated this 15™ day of October, 2014

.0 pre

David Valdez
District Manager
Colorado City Metropolitan District

The meetings will be held at the Administration Building located at 4497 Bent Brothers
Blvd., Colorado City CO, The public is invited to attend.
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